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July 5, 2020 

As Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) prepares for employees to return to work 
on July 6, 2020 and schools to reopen for the 2020-2021 school year, the attached 
guidance and information related to the Families First Coronavirus Response Act 
(FFCRA) is included for your review. Presently, utilizing Social Distancing Guidelines, 
CCPS is considering four (4) blended instructional models for the reopening of schools. 
CCPS will continue to monitor all available information and data to make the most 
informed decision for the Clayton County community and CCPS employees as it relates 
to the reopening of schools. 
The U.S. Department of Labor: Wage and Hour Division has developed an online tool 
to assist in determining eligibility for FFRCA. Additional information and guidance 
related to the FFCRA may be found here.  

For questions related to the Emergency FMLA, please email 
FamMedLeave@clayton.k12.ga.us 
For questions related to the Emergency Paid Sick Leave, please contact the Payroll 
Department. 

Sincerely, 

Jamie L. Wilson, Jr. 
Dr. Jamie L. Wilson, Jr.  
Chief Human Resources Officer 
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